
 

 

 

 
 

City of Chico 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

of the 
June 20, 2024 

& 
July 4, 2024 

Planning Commission Meeting 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the June 20, 2024 and July 4, 2024, regularly 
scheduled Planning Commission meeting of the City of Chico has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular Planning Commission meeting will meet on Thursday, July 18, 2024, at 
6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chamber located at 421 Main Street. 
 
      
           Nicole Acain 

      ______________________________________ 
      By: Nicole Acain, Administrative Assistant 
      Dated: June 11, 2024 
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